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Learning together; Achieving together. 
 

Friday 23rd May 2025 

Dear Waverton Families, 

I hope this message finds you well. Another fun packed half term draws to a close. 

Year 6 SATs 

We are immensely proud of our Year 6 pupils for their excellent performance in the SATs 

last week. To celebrate their achievements, they had a ‘Fun Friday’ with a splashaton and a  

pizza party. They also received their commemorative hoodies - our thanks to the Year 6 

parents who kindly organised this. 

 

Conway 

This week, the Year 6 pupils have enjoyed a three-day  

educational visit to Conway this week, which was  

an amazing experience for them with lots of fun.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Gordon 

After 26 years working at Waverton, Mrs Gordon will be leaving us in July to pursue a new 

opportunity abroad. While we will miss her greatly, we wish her the very best in her future 

endeavours. 

 



 

 

Lunches 

Please could you discuss school meal choices with your children. We have noticed some pupils 

are not eating enough as they do not like their selections.  

 

Chester Half marathon 

We are very proud of Mrs Rushton, who  

completed the Chester Half Marathon  

in an impressive time of 1 hour and 38 minutes last  

weekend. She saw Poppy’s daddy at the end of the  

race. Well done to everyone who took part. 

 

Sports Day 

Sports day this year is planned for Thursday 26th 

June. To ensure the safety of everyone on the day, 

each family will be given 6 tickets and entry will only                                                               

be via the gate behind the Village Hall. Tickets will be  

sent home after half term.  

 

End of term celebration 

The PTA are organising an end of year celebration in school on Friday 11th July 6-8pm. More 

information will be sent out nearer the time. It would be lovely to see you all there. 

 

Community News 

 

Please see attachments for: 

 

Hospice Summer Fair 

Supporting a child with ADHD 

MPH Coaching Academy 

 

Have a lovely half term break enjoying some family time. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of our school and pupils it is greatly appreciated. 

 

Mrs C Cartwright 


